
US 25 Widening and Reconstruction – Public Meeting 

February 21, 2012 5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Hunter Hills Elementary School 

 

Tonight’s Meeting 

This public information meeting is intended to 
introduce the Project Development Team to you 
and gather information about the project area.  
This meeting is the first step in the preliminary 
engineering and environmental assessment for 
several possible alternatives for the improvement 
of US 25.  Your input is very important in the 
development of this project. 

 

What we need! 

Please feel free to study all the maps and displays 
at the meeting.  Each map represents a separate 
section of US 25 from the US 25E intersection, near 
Corbin to KY 1006 at London.  As the Project 
Development Team begins to evaluate design 
alternatives, we need information about the 
existing area.  We feel this information is best 
gathered from the people who are familiar with the 
area, YOU! 

The following are some examples of the types of 
information that we are looking for: 

□ Oil/Gas Wells □ Unmarked Cemeteries 

□ Hazardous Waste □ Underground Tanks 

□ Historic Structures □ Wetlands 

□ Localized Flooding □ Traffic Concerns 

□ Safety Concerns □ Access Concerns 

 

Project Purpose 

The primary goals of this project are to address 
highway capacity and growth needs in Laurel Co., 
improve safety by providing an improved route 
complying with current design standards, and 
provide an alternative route during accidents or 
closures on I-75. 

 

 

How To Comment 

Representatives of the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet and their Consultants are available at each 
of the display stations and roaming throughout the 
meeting.  Feel free to ask them any questions that 
you may have about the project and they can help 
you identify any possible information that you may 
have about the area.  We would appreciate it if you 
would take just a few moments to fill out one of 
our questionnaires about the project.  This is the 
most effective way to let us know what your 
concerns are.  These comments will be accepted 
until March 5, 2012.  If you would like to make an 
oral comment, that can be accommodated, just 
speak to one of the project representatives.  

 

Citizen’s Advisory Committee 

As you may have noticed, several members of your 
Community are here as representatives of the 
Project Team tonight.  These individuals represent 
various stakeholder groups identified in the area.  
It is our hope that they will become a source of 
information about the project to the Community 
and they will be involved a great deal in the 
development of alternatives for the improvement 
of US 25.  We would like to thank them for their 
continued participation and dedication to the 
groups they represent.   

Many of these Committee Members are familiar 
with the project area and if you have any questions 
or comments, please feel free to ask them. 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

During the development of design alternatives, two 
more public meetings will be held in order to 
provide an opportunity for the Community to 
comment on the project.  The dates for these 
meetings have not been scheduled as of yet. 

US 25 Widening and Reconstruction – Public 
Meeting 

February 21, 2012 5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Hunter Hills Elementary School 

 



KY1006

US 25E

Lily

Fariston Rd.

I-75

Study Area

US 25 Study Area

North Corbin

Brad
Stamp

Brad
Text Box
Project Schedule


	Blank Page



